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Comments: Hello, I am a fellow Snowmobiler/snowmachiner (Sledder), and I wanted to lend my voice to keeping

areas open to snowmachining as this is a net positive to our environment and the ability for people to get out and

explore and appreciate our vast outdoor spaces.

 

There are so many areas that we cannot access or that are already closed to the public, that it is a shame when

new areas are closed and further restrict  snowmachiners the opportunity to enjoy these open spaces. 

 

I believe that snow machines have very little impact as they are on snow, and that the winter activity that friends

and families are able to enjoy together is what our country and world needs more of. 

 

Thank you for your consideration in keeping this area open to snowmachining. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Eric Vaughn

Sandy, Utah


